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Mr Andy Waters
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LA\&_&,:__#.; ;_____i_u__‘,,_ﬁ! Date: 22" April 2013

Dear Mr Waters,

TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT ACT 2004
CERTIFICATION OF “APPROVED DEVICES” UNDER ARTICLE 2 OF THE CIVIL
ENFORCEMENT OF PARKING CONTRAVENTIONS (APPROVED DEVICES)
(ENGLAND) ORDER 2007

With reference to Certification Number: PADM 040

System: System Engineering and Assessment Ltd (SEA) — “RoadFlow” mobile
enforcement vehicle(s)

Council: Gateshead Council

Effective from date: 4™ April 2013

| am directed by the Secretary of State to refer to your declaration of compliance for
use under a manufacturers certification of an “approved device” dated 11" March
2013.

After a review of the information provided in your submitted declaration form, the
Secretary of State acknowledges that the device described therein is suitable for civil
Parking Enforcement in the Gateshead Council area.

Yours sincerely

Tony Stenning,
Member of the Board, Technical & Quality Support
Authorised by the Secretary of State



